
July 20, 2001 

Jeff Kennedy 
NTSB 

Dear Mr. Kennedy, 

Anup Sidhu 
Director NVM Marketing 

Atmel Corporation 
Tel: (408) 436-4136 
Fax: (408) 487-2538 

We were unsuccessful at reading the data contained in the part. The reason for this is that 
some of the parts leads were very badly damaged. We also consulted our packaging group and 
used an outside consultant in an attempt to attach new leads on the device, and we were 
unsuccessful in this operation. If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call at 

( 408) 436-4136. 

Director NVM Marketing 




